Beat: Travel

Bay Ferries & Northumberland Ferries
Travel Advisories For Sept 14th &15th

Halifax, Nova Scotia, 14.09.2022, 17:42 Time

USPA NEWS - "Our flags are at half-mast as we, along with the world, acknowledge the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. She
was a frequent visitor to the Maritime provinces and our thoughts are with those who mourn." ~Bay Ferries & Northumberland Ferries
Limited.

Please see the following travel advisories as posted to Bay Ferries and Northumberland Ferries Linited Facebook page.

"Please be advised that the following sailings have been cancelled due to maintenance on board MV Fundy Rose:
Wednesday, September 14, departing Saint John at 08:00 and departing Digby at 11:00.

If you have a reservation for these sailings please contact us at the following numbers to make adjustments to your reservation or to
request a refund: Digby 902-245-2116, Saint John 506-649-7777, or Call Centre 1-877-762-7245

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause."

"TRAVEL ADVISORY For Wednesday, Sept 14th, 2022:

Please be advised that due to weather conditions, the following Northumberland Ferries departures of the MV Saaremaa will be
cancelled:

Departing Wood Islands, PE, on Wednesday, Sept. 14th at 19:00 and Departing Caribou, NS, on Wednesday, Sept. 14th at 17:15. All
other departures will proceed as scheduled."

"Bay Ferries Limited (CAT Ferry) would like to advise you of cancellations on our routes.

Thursday, September 15, 2022, Yarmouth to Bar Harbor (sailing at 09:30 hrs ADT) and Thursday, September 15, 2022, Bar Harbor to
Yarmouth (sailing at 15:00 hrs EDT).

The current marine weather forecast for Thursday indicates wave heights and wind speeds in excess of our company’s operational
limits for safety, passenger comfort and safe docking of the vessel. We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause but are
unfortunately we are unable to sail for these reasons.

If your reservation is affected by this cancellation, you will be contacted shortly by one of our booking agents to make amendments to
your travel.

Please monitor your mobile telephone & email inbox for contact. Any changes to the schedule will also be posted on
https://www.ferries.ca/thecat/. Please contact our reservation center at 1-877-762-7245 to amend your reservation.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience this may cause."

LATE DEVELOPMENT -- UPDATED ADVISORY For Thursday, Sept 15th, 2022: Please be advised that due to weather conditions,
the following Northumberland Ferries departures of the MV Saaremaa will be cancelled: Departing Wood Islands, PE, on Thursday,
Sept. 15th, the 11:30, 15:30 and 19:00 sailing. Departing Caribou, NS, on Thursday, Sept. 15th, the 09:30, 13:30, and 17:15 sailing.
All other departures will proceed as scheduled.
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